
Seismic Public Meeting Notice 

To the Citizens and Landowners of LaSalle Parish, Louisiana 

 
Dawson Geophysical Company will be conducting seismic activity around the northern part of Catahoula Lake in 

sections 24, 25, 36 & 41 of 7N3E, sections 19, 20, 29, 30, 31 & 32 of 7N4E and section 1 of 6N3E. The purpose of 

this project is to record a high resolution image of the subsurface geologic features which will allow the client to 

evaluate the potential hydrocarbon reserves underlying the survey area. Geophones will be placed at 165 ft. 

intervals to record the signals generated by the sources. 

 
The survey will begin September 22, 2021 and last until November 20, 2021. 

 
To provide the public with additional information regarding the seismic survey, Dawson Geophysical Company 

and LDWF will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on September 20th. The meeting will be held at the LaSalle 

Parish Library at 3108 North First Street Jena, LA. 

 
For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting, contact Rick Aldridge – Dawson 

Permit Agent at 432-238-9871. 

 

An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at  

wlf.louisiana.gov/page/seismic-exploration-permits under Current Public Notices. 


